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ONLINE LEARNING DAY 

Blocks 1, 3, 5, 7 

 

 
 

In case people are asking: 
● The ​SAT​ scheduled for this Saturday at Woodinville High has been 

cancelled. There will not be​ a make up exam offered and all 
student registration changes, refunds, and site changes need to go 
through the College Board. Students should log into their College 
Board SAT account for further instructions. 

● Hot Spots and Devices will remain available and kids can pick 
them up during regular school hours. Have them come to the front 
office. 



 

ATTENDANCE: 
→ Parents and Students:​ if you receive an absent call, it will ​not​ specify 
what period an absence was recorded. But, the email that goes home 
will. Because we’re working under unusual circumstances, absentee 
calls are not necessarily matching up with the periods a student is 
marked absent. Your best tool for tracking attendance is StudentVUE 
and ParentVUE.  
 
Your attendance is based on your participation in all classes throughout 
the week. Make sure you’re in touch with your teachers so they know 
you’re there! 
 
Teachers will be taking attendance during this process and if you’re not 
in communication with your teacher, you’ll be marked absent. Parents 
will need to excuse absences by calling the attendance line 
(425-408-7010), just like they would if classes were being held on 
campus.  

 
DEVICES: 

You can still get a device! You’re required to do your learning online (see 
ATTENDANCE), so we’re doing what we can to make sure you have a 
computer and/or hot spot (for those without WiFi) so you don’t miss out 
on any instruction. 
Fill out the Tech Use Agreement Form ​HERE​ (you must have this done 
to pick up a device). 
To pick up a Chrombook, stop in the Main Office and we can round up 
Mr. Celms to check one out to you. And you can always email 
ncelms2@nsd.org. 

 
TECH HELP: 425-408-7669 

The Northshore Learns team is eager to provide technical support to 
families who may need help connecting a computing device, resetting a 
student's password, or logging into one of the platforms teachers are 
using for online learning.  
 

https://form.jotform.com/200609371121039


 

Please call 425-408-7669 if you have technical issues. This line is 
monitored from 7AM to 7PM Monday through Friday. If you reach 
voicemail, please leave a detailed message so we can get back to you as 
soon as possible. Several new parent webinars have also been 
announced and will be in the parent communication.  
 
Visit ​Northshore Learns​ for everything about our online learning system. 
There are video updates, support for both parents and students, 
information from Dr. Reid, etc.   

 
MEAL SERVICE during BUILDING CLOSURES 

We are making a concerted effort to continue feeding students during 
this time the kids are taking their classes online and off campus. 
Need to pick up a lunch? ​CLICK/TAP HERE FOR THE FORM​. 
If you’re unable to get to a pick up location, ​CLICK HERE​. 

 
PARENT LETTER from BHS on VIRTUAL LEARNING 

March 6, 2020 

 

https://www.nsd.org/northshorelearns
https://www.nsd.org/northshorelearns/meals
https://form.jotform.com/200674502837051


 

 
 

STUDENT BIRTHDAYS 
Thursday, March 12 
→ Kenton Dinh 

→ Vasilina Klimenko 
→ Anushka Singh 
→ Ayush Singh 

 
STAFF BIRTHDAYS 
→ Patrick Holmes 
→ BJ Dawson 

 


